
 

December 1, 2021 

 

OBAYASHI CORPORATION 

Notice of Selection and Application to the Prime Market in the New Market Segments 

 

Obayashi Corporation received the results of the initial judgment of our compliance with the 

listing standards under the new market segments from the Tokyo Stock Exchange on July 9, 

2021. We have confirmed that we comply with the listing standards of the Prime Market. 

 

Based on these results, we hereby announce that we resolved to select the Prime Market in the 

new market segments of the Tokyo Stock Exchange scheduled to be transitioned to on April 4, 

2022 at a meeting of the Board of Directors held today. 

 

We will proceed with the application process for the new market segment according to the 

schedule established by the Tokyo Stock Exchange in the future. 


